
Dear Governor Lamont, 
 
It is time for you to give up 
your emergency powers and unmask our children and allow parents to make these decisions 
themselves.  The data no longer shows that masks stop the spread of COVID and Omnicrom 
is essentially a cold for the majority of people.  All my friends and family members who got Omnicrom 
were triple vaxxed and wearing masks.  They also merely had cold or no symptoms.  Masks do not stop 
the spread of this disease.  CT should reject any Federal funding tied to masks as they don’t work.  You 
have extended your power long enough and our children are suffering.  Reject Federal funds tied to 
mask mandates which harm our children.  
 
Jane Sprung 
Greenwich, CT 
 


